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This week we are on Chartwells’ menu Week 1 

 Beam of the Week! 

CRANTOCK— Eddie for not giving up when new challenges are tricky!  

FISTRAL— Reggie for focusing with his learning, especially his writing and 
sounds  

LAMORNA— Lilee-Ella for being resourceful and having her own ideas  

MAENPORTH— Jasmin for being resilient and always trying her best 

GODREVY— All of Godrevy for representing the school excellently on our 
school trip 

PORTHMEOR— Max for consistently trying his best and being kind to others 

PORTHCURNO— Conor for being incredibly resilient with his reading and 
writing and making great progress in both 

SWANPOOL— Layla for excellent work with a partner during Dance  

CADGWITH— Daniel B for making the right choices.  

POLZEATH— Jack for enthusiasm with our writing about Sir Ernest Shackleton 

HARLYN— Max for demonstrating huge resourcefulness and a desire to 
succeed  

PERRANUTHNOE— Mason for putting in lots of effort, making great progress 
in maths and for becoming part of the cross country team  

GWENVOR— Riley for fantastic relationships  

KYNANCE— Renee for being a resilient learner who always tries her best. 
Renee has worked hard to improve her maths skills recently 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 21st—25th February: Half Term 

Monday 28th February: Staff Training (school 

closed to pupils). 

Monday 11th April—22nd April:  Easter Holidays 

Monday 2nd May: Bank Holiday 

Monday 30th May - 3rd June: Half Term 

Monday 25 & Tuesday 26th July: Staff Training 

(school closed to pupils). 

Wednesday 27th July—SUMMER HOLIDAYS! 

DINNER MONEY ARREARS 

 

Thank you to everyone that has paid Dinner 

Money so far this term. Unfortunately we are already 

owed quite a sum of money which could otherwise be 

spent on resources for the children.     

Please can parents/carers pay any outstanding dinner 

money by half term and where possible please continue 

to pay for your child’s meals in advance.  

If you are struggling to pay, or feel that you may be enti-

tled to free school meals, please contact the office. 
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At Rosemellin we are continuing to develop wonderful mathematicians, 
full of enthusiasm for the subject. 

Over the Spring term, Key stage 2 classes have been focusing on   
multiplication and division, statistics, fractions, decimals and percent-
ages. In Key Stage 1 the focus has been on place value, multiplication 
and division and statistics. The children in Key Stage 1 have also been 
continuing to work hard on the national project ‘Mastering Number’. It 
has been wonderful to see the children working with increased confi-
dence and be able to talk passionately about their learning. The pro-
ject focuses on developing the children’s knowledge of the properties 
of numbers and their ability to subitise (seeing numbers without hav-
ing to count them).  

The children in Key stage 2 have continued to develop their mathe-
matical fluency and are making amazing progress in their 3-minute 
maths tests. Classes are also spending time competing on Times Table 
Rockstar which is helping them develop lightning-fast recall of multi-
plication facts. If your child is in Key stage 2 and they don’t have a 
login to play the game at home, just ask their teacher to send it home 
with them. Keep up the great work!  
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Thursday only Adults: £6, Pensioners/Under 16s: £5 
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Mrs Finn’s Message 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We all know these last two years have been very strange indeed. Normal routines and ways of doing 
things have changed. As a school, time has been given to reflect on how we could do things differently 
if there are tangible benefits to be had.  

 

Such an opportunity to reflect has been given to our expectations regarding PE. We eliminated the 
need for children to change for PE and now ask children, on PE days, to come to school dressed in kit. 
The routine of changing often limited the time spent in lessons and could result in items of clothing 
being lost. 

 

We now ask children, on PE days, to come to school dressed in kit, allowing children to enjoy more 
time engaged in physical activity . However, we need to again share our expectations regarding our PE 
kit. For PE, children need to wear a PE kit. PE days are not an opportunity to wear home clothes: our PE 
kit is- black shorts, blue/white t-shirt; tracksuit joggers or leggings (grey/black) and, if not a grey 
Rosemellin hoodie then a school jumper/cardigan must be worn. 

 

We have high expectations in all that we do at Rosemellin. We expect the children to try their very best 
in learning and to be smart, not only in their attitude but also their appearance. This expectation in-
cludes our daily school uniform as well as our PE kit. Please support us in our uniform policy and, if you 
know items need to be replaced (including ties) half term may be the perfect opportunity for you to do 
so.  

 

Enjoy half term and we look forward to seeing you again on Tuesday 1st March.  

 

Mrs Finn 

 

 

 

 


